Department of Environment,
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8 Nicholson Street
East Melbourne Vic 3002
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Mr James Beckett

Access & Approvals Lead — Vic & SA
APA Group

PO Box 423

FLINDERS LANE VIC 8009

Our reference:  PLO06610
EN/19/2130

Dear Mr Beckett

CRIB POINT TO PAKENHAM PIPELINE PROJECT
CONSULTATION PLAN (Doc No. 18027-PL-A-0001)

Thank you for your letter of 16 October 2017 seeking approval of the above plan. | also refer to the
revision that was received on 17 October 2017.

The plan has been assessed and determined to meet the requirements for a Consultation Plan under
Section 17 of the Pipelines Act 2005. |, as the Delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section
18(2) of the Pipelines Act 2005, approve the Consultation Plan: Crib Point to Pakenham Pipeline
Project (Doc No. 18027-PL-A-0001 Rev 2).

| draw your specific attention to following requirements of the Pipelines Act 2005 and Pipelines
Regulations 2017: ;

e Section 19 requiring that the notice given to each land owner and occupier must contain the
information prescribed in Regulation 6 and must be accompanied by the approved
consultation information.

e Section 27 requiring that the notice be provided to the land owner in the format prescribed
by Regulation 7.

e Section 32 requiring that the notice of application contain the information prescribed in
Section 32 and Regulation 10.

| look forward to the plan’s successful implementation and can be contacted on ph 0409 548 084 for
further information. '

Yours sincerely

b

Don Hough
Director Pipeline Regulation
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